
Managing Director’s Message 
It’s the end of the Quarter,  I would like to congratulate to my team, colleagues and to the crew for willing to  went through tough Ɵmes together 
and of course you have done well throughout the year.  As for my concern, there are sƟll room for improvement and as I always 
say, safety is priority even if the task you were given has limited of Ɵme to finish but always put safety in first place, not just on 
shore but in office and wherever you are, safety first.   
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BRUNEI INDUSTRY GROUP ENGAGEMENT IN EDPMO 

The event was aƩend by our Managing Director along with Assist. 
MD , our DPA and Ops Coordinator.  

SMALL STEPS TOWARDS GOAL ZERO 
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